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 It was a fantastic village event.  The 
children danced beautifully and didn’t 
make a single mistake. We would like to 
thank FOBS for organising the mayday 
event and for making the tea in the 
village hall such a huge success. 

 

Thank you to Alison Mazzilli for the fabulous 
photographs. 

Have a look at the school website for lots more 
photographs of this great event. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up 

Fitness in Schools 
Fundraising for LOROS and Belton School 

 
On Tuesday 23rd May, Brian, from Fitness in Schools, will be 
in school working with the children to improve sports skills 
including their balance, speed, agility and their overall 
fitness.  Attached to this newsletter is a sponsorship form 
for your child to collect sponsors and help fundraise for 
LOROS (Hospice Care for Leicestershire and Rutland) and for 
Belton School. 

 

Please continue to bring into 

school all vouchers.  Thank you! 

School Council News 
The school council met yesterday and are planning a 

series of fundraising events to make a contribution to 

the defibrillator which is being planned to be sited in 

the village.  Their ideas include a tombola, sports 

activities, a drawing competition and a cake sale after 

school.  Details and dates will be following soon.  They 

hope to raise £100 for the fund so please support 

them with their fundraising. 

Bears Swimathon – Latest News! 
The Bears have raised an amazing £760! 

They will be donating £380 to Cancer 
Research and £380 to the school sensory 

garden.  Well done! 
 

Extension 
News 

The build is almost 
finished – 

handover day will 
be Wednesday 10th 
May and we can’t 

wait! 

Forest Schools Leaders Award 

In order to maximise our beautiful 

outdoor grounds and also the new sensory 

garden, Jo Jones is, over the next six 

months, studying towards the Forest 

School Leaders Award.  Commencing next 

week she will be undertaking a range of 

practical activities to enable her to help 

the rest of the school make the best use 

of the outdoors in all aspects of the 

curriculum. 

The Sea Otters are so excited 

about their residential visit to 

Scarborough next week. 

They can’t wait! 

Governor News 

Dave Smithard our school photographer will 

be in school on Friday 19th May in the 

morning to take class photographs.  Please 

note that this is a change of date. 

We have been having a few issues 
accessing our school website.   

If you have problems please use 
the alternative address 

beltonprimary.eschools.co.uk 
 
 

Walk the Walk –  
Uniting Against Breast Cancer 
We are very proud of Miss King who is 

taking part in the MoonWalkLondon2017 
challenge on Saturday 13th May.  She will 

be walking for 15 miles through the night!  
She would be very appreciative of any 

donations  - 
http://wtwalk.org/moonwalklondon20

17/michele-20 

 

Monday 8th May 
Governor  Meeting  - 
standards committee 

6pm in school 
 

Jim Smithers, one of our 
parent governors will be 

making a monitoring visit to 
school on Monday and will be 

in the Bears class looking at 
teaching and learning. 
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